
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114 or 
Financial Secretary Matt Reidy at 505-290-0237. 

  
Next meeting will be August 15, 2019, 7PM 

 
 
Ben Norton, Greg 
Woydziak, Denzil Robbins, 
Art Corona, Father Suresh, 
Damien Yervasi, Bryan 
Collard, Wayne Olmstead, 
Paul Hoelscher, Jim 
Colton, Blake Marlia 

Thank you to those who have stepped up to 

help with RE classes. We Still need a few 

more volunteers.  Classes are scheduled to 

begin September 22 and will run through 

May. Classes will be held immediately 

following the Sunday 9:30am Mass. If you 

are interested in helping, please contact Ann at the parish 

office (541-523-4521) 

 

Don’t forget to come down to the 

Parish Hall after Mass and register 

your children for Religious 

Education. Classes will begin 

September 22nd following the 

9:30am Mass. We encourage 

those who are 8th grade or older and have 

been Confirmed to join the Youth Group. The 

Youth Group will meet on Sunday evenings at 

6:30pm in the rectory basement. 

 

Come join in on Wednesday, August 28th 

from3-9pm for the 1st Annual Summer Fun 

Day at the Powell Butte Retreat Center. 

There will be games, food, fun, and then all 

will gather for Mass. If you are interested 

please contact the office. 

August Duties 

Albs: Marianne Klingler 

Fonts:  Heidi Wlodarczyk 

Have a fun and safe summer and 

we’ll see you all in the fall. 

The Troy Stewart Family is going through a very traumatic 

and difficult time due to their son, Shane, medical issues. .  

If you would like to help the Stewart family, you can give 

through the “Go fund me” on Facebook or leave a 

donation at the Parrish Office. Please keep them in your 

prayers. 

We  will be starting in September, taking communion to 

our church families who are not able to join us in church. 

If you would be willing to take communion to a family 

once a month, please contact Dawn or Ann and sign up. 

The Finance Council will be giving a report on the 

financial status of our parish on September 7 & 8, 

2019. Please try to attend Mass on one of these days 

to find out how we are doing. 

We are in need of servers, readers, extra-

ordinary ministers, announcers and ushers. 

If you can fill in on any of these, please 

contact Dawn. 

Remember, whenever you are in a position to 

help someone, be glad and always do it, because 

that’s GOD answering someone else’s prayers, 

through you. 


